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May 15, 2019 
 

Ms. Kirsten Walli  
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
PO Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 

Re: Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited (“Toronto Hydro”)  
Custom Incentive Rate-setting (“Custom IR”) Application for 2020-2024 Electricity Distribution 
Rates and Charges – Request for Corrections to the Evidence Presentation Transcript 
OEB File No. EB-2018-0165 

 

 
On May 3, 2019, Toronto Hydro presented a summary of its application (an “Evidence Overview 
Presentation”) to the Ontario Energy Board. Toronto Hydro has reviewed the transcript for this day and 
in an effort to ensure an accurate and complete record, requests that the transcript rectify four 
identified errors: 
 

 Page 7, line 12: “remaining” should read “maintaining;” 

 Page 26, line 12: “manslaughter work programs” should read “maintenance work programs;” 

 Page 36, line 2: “statements” should read “savings;” and 

 Page 40, line 21: “deterring assets” should read “deteriorating assets.” 
 
Please contact me directly if you have any questions or concerns.  
 
 
Respectfully, 
 

 
Andrew J. Sasso 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited 
 
cc: Lawrie Gluck, OEB Case Manager 
       Michael Miller, OEB Counsel  

Parties of Record 
Amanda Klein, Toronto Hydro 
Daliana Coban, Toronto Hydro 
Charles Keizer, Torys 
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